
 

 

October 9, 2024 

  

 

Drew Burnett, EIT 

HMT Engineering & Surveying 

290 S. Castell Avenue, Ste. 100 

New Braunfels, Tx 78130 

 

RE: Kraft Subdivision Unit 3 – Design Approval 

  

Dear Mr. Burnett: 

 

The Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority (“GBRA”) is the wastewater service provider within the 

Kraft Subdivision located in Guadalupe County, Texas.  GBRA has reviewed your 09/30/2024 

design resubmittal for Unit 3 of the Kraft Subdivision.  GBRA hereby approves the design for 

construction.  GBRA’s design approval is reliant upon the adequacy of the work of the engineer 

of record.  All responsibility for the adequacy of the design remains with the engineer of record.  

If construction has not commenced within one (1) year of this GBRA design approval, approval 

is no longer valid.   

 

Prior to construction, please provide copies of conformed drawings each copy clearly marked 

“for construction” as follows: complete project drawing sets shall include dry utilities, roads, 

grading, storm sewer, sanitary sewer, water, etc.  Please deliver these to my attention at the 

address below. 

 

• One (1) CD/PDF electronic copy. 

• Two (2) 11”x17” half scale simplex printed and bound copies. 

 

If we may be of any further assistance, please contact me at 830-379-5822 or dworley@gbra.org. 

 

Sincerely,  
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